
From: Pam and Chip Capodicci
To: COSD, Redistricting
Subject: [External] Comment re: redistricting
Date: Friday, November 12, 2021 9:03:01 AM

To: Redistricting Commission Members

I want to submit my comment on record.  I strongly support the maps outlined at this website:
www.sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors. 

Thank you, Pamela Capodicci 
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